Tinsley-Evans, Emma (Places Directorate - Solihull MBC)

From:

Heather Badham

Sent:

30 April 2013 12:07

To:

Tinsley-Evans, Emma (Places Directorate - Solihull MBC)

Subject:

Gypsy and Traveller Site Allocations Development Plan Document Submission Draft

Dear Ms Tinsley

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the above Submission Draft. I brought this to the attention of Fillongley Parish Council at their recent meeting and they have instructed me to write in support of your plans. The Council are pleased that SMBC are allocating provision for this sector of the Community.

Regards

Heather Badham

Clerk to Fillongley Parish Council

DISCLAIMER: This email and any files attached may be confidential. The message and any attachments should only be read by those persons to whom it is addressed and be used by them for its intended purpose. The information contained in this e-mail may be the subject of public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 - unless legally exempt from disclosure, the confidentiality of this e-mail and your reply cannot be guaranteed.